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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

95% 92% 85% 96% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winners this week are Purple and Yellow 

class. Fantastic to get two classes with 100% 

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

100% 100% 95% 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to wear a face mask on site.  

Flu Immunisation 

The date for the Flu Immunisation in school is Wednesday 14th October. Please read the letter that 

has been attached on Class Dojos and the website. You will need to complete the e-consent form even 

if you do not want your child to have the vaccination. All children in Foundation 2 (Reception), Year 1 

and Year 2 will receive the immunisation on that day if permission is granted. 

There are posters, in the windows of Mrs. Dodd’s office and classrooms, with a QR code to scan.     

                                                     School code is DD112814. 

 
   Stand Up Derbyshire 

We have had a great sporty day with lots of activities encouraging an  

active lifestyle. 

Jeans for Genes Day 

We have raised £118.70 for this National charity. Thank you for your support. 

 
 

 

Governor Vacancies 

As we move through the academic year, the Local Governing Board and Headteacher are constantly 

looking ahead and putting actions in place to continually strengthen our school. We continue to invest a 

lot of time in planning for strength within our Local Governing Board. The Local Governing Board of a 

school are the body of local community members (parents, business people and other interested 

parties) who volunteer to help to guide the strategic direction of the school and hold the leadership of 

the school to account in seeking ongoing improvements. 

The Local Governing Board at Creswell C of E Infant and Nursery School have vacancies for a Co-

opted Governor and a parent Governor and are looking to welcome expressions of interest from local 

community members who have an interest and commitment to continuing to see the school improve 

further. 

If you are interested in finding out more, please contact Mrs Shirley Freeman (Clerk to Governors) in 

the first instance who will make arrangements for Mrs Amanda Dodd (Headteacher) to discuss the 

roles further. 

A letter with information about the vacancies will be published with this Newsletter. 

 
Dates                 

INSET days - 23rd October, 2nd November 2020, 27th & 28th May 2021. 

 


